
 

 

Keswick Ridge School Hot Lunch Program 

 

Hot Lunch orders are due on Thursday, May 26th 2022. The service provider is The Great 
Canadian Bagel. These products will be individually wrapped to minimize the amount of 
contact needed to safely get them to your children. Parents may place orders on the 
attached form. 

 

Order Placement 

•  Complete the attached form for your child and return it to the school by the date 
required. Place the orders in an envelope or zip-lock bag.  

• Please make cheques payable to The Great Canadian Bagel. No post-dated cheques 
please. Cash is fine as well, however, we will require the exact amount as we are unable 
to make change 

• If ordering for more than one child, we suggest separate orders and separate cheques 
for ease of accounting and distribution. 

• The turkey or ham bagel sandwiches will be prepared with lettuce and tomato, with 
mayo on the side. These items may be added or removed according to your child’s taste. 

• Should school be cancelled the orders will be bumped to the next week, if possible. 

 

Orders due by Thursday, May 26th 2022 

 

• Thursday, June 2nd 2022 

• Thursday, June 9th 2022 

• Thursday, June 16th 2002 

     

Please retain this sheet for future reference of order dates. Although we do our best to 
ensure accuracy, we ask for your patience if small errors occur. 


